
Stars of the Week 

Year 1 -  Frankie Hoskyns-
Abrahall, for trying really hard at 
her handwriting! Well done. 
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Year 2 -  Nate Kilmartin, for an    
excellent attitude to everything 
he’s done this week. 

Year 3 -  Bella Suluga-Fagalilo, for 
having an amazing week and   
writing a super diary entry. 

Year 4 -  Lily Bland, for some       
excellent English work and       
producing a fantastic poster for 
the freak show. 

Year 5 -  Heath Saunders, for      
having a positive attitude and 
helping others. 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

 
EYFS - Alice Brooks 

Year 1 -  Charlie Fletcher 
Year 2 -  Maisie MacCombie 

Year 3 -   Esme Newberry 
Year 4 -  Saffy Dykes 

Year 5 -  Lily McCormack 
Year 6 - Archie Kirkup 

Reception -  The whole class, for 
great listening and trying so hard 
in their first harvest festival. We 
were very proud. 

Class of  The Week  Award  
for Attendance -  Year  1 

Golden Broom Award  - Year  3 
This week’s attendance is 

95.4% 

Reader of the Week 
Award 

  
EYFS -  Leo Simpson 

Year 1 -    Annabelle Cullen 
Year 2 -  Reuban Feary 

Year 3 -  Elizabeth Richards 
Year 4 -  Reilly Milner 
Year 5 -  Jay Carter 
Year 6 - Josh Wright 

 
 

 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2017 

  
Thursday 19th October - Pumpkin party/Disco  

 KS1 6pm -7pm KS2 7pm - 8pm. 
Friday 13th October - First Aid Training for Y1, Y2, Y3 

& Y5 
Friday 20th October - Last day of term. 

Year 6 -  Kate Welsh, for always 
giving 100% and being super 
helpful. You really are a star! 

We would like to say a huge 

thank you to everyone that 

supported our MacMillan    

coffee morning, we raised a 

marvellous £756.63. Also a 

huge thank you to Mrs Brown 

for all her hard work and   

dedication to such a worthy 

cause. 

Polite Reminder 

A polite reminder to all parents, teachers will be       

present on the playground from 8:50am.  Please do not 

leave your child before this time as there will be no one 

available to supervise them. 

An Autum Invitation  

We would like to invite all the children,  

parents, friends and family of Staindrop Primary School 

to a bonfire party on the school field on Saturday 4th 

November from 6pm, we hope to see you all there. 


